Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM
TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assenh!-
FROM: Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor
DATE: June 15, 2021

RE: Appointment to the KPB Advisory Planning Commission

In accordance with KPB 21.02, appointments to Kenai Peninsula Borough
Advisory Planning Commissions are recommended by the Borough Mayor,
subject to confirmation by the Borough Assembly. The applicant meets the
residency and registered voter quadlifications. | hereby submit to the Assembly
my recommendation for confirmation of the following appointment to the KPB
Advisory Planning Commission:

Anchor Point APC Seat Expires
Jay Wright B September 30, 2023
C Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director

Sandra Fletcher, Planning Senior Clerk
Bryan Taylor, Land Management
Clerk’s Office






